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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 24 OF 2014 

Our Ref:  MT/PYD/109/96 
 

4 June 2014 
 
 

Beach Clean-up at St Georges Bay, St Julians 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that in connection with the JCI 
European Conference Beach Clean-up there will be a beach clean-up at St Georges Bay, St Julians on 
Friday 13th June 2014 between 1030 hours and 1230 hours. 
 
Divers and swimmers with snorkels will assist in the beach clean-up which will be held about 60m off 
the coast as shown on attached chart. 
 
Mariners are to note the above, give the area indicated a wide berth, and a safe distance of at least 50m.  
Instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) when navigating in or out of St. George’s Bay, 
St. Julians are to be complied with. 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA Chart 177   




